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Fisher Phillips Welcomes Lirit King in Southern California

News

6.18.24


Fisher Phillips, an international labor and employment law firm representing employers, is pleased

to announce that Lirit King has joined the firm as Of Counsel in Woodland Hills. She is part of a

growing team of litigators the firm has added in Southern California over the past six months.

Lirit most recently served as a senior labor & employment attorney at a regional plaintiffs' law firm,

where she represented individuals and putative class members in matters alleging wage and hour

disputes, California’s Private Attorneys General Act (PAGA), and class action claims. Her experience

representing plaintiffs will help inform her defense work as a part of the firm’s growing California

Litigation team. At Fisher Phillips, Lirit will leverage this experience to represent employers against

complex class and collective claims, as well as PAGA actions while providing advice and counseling

on wage-hour issues.

Lirit earned her B.A. from the University of California, Santa Barbara, and her J.D. from

Southwestern University School of Law.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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